
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

23rd November 2020 

We will be using a story map to 

retell ‘The Tiger Who Came to 

Tea’.  

Literacy Maths  

We will be 

learning all about the 

number four this week. 

The children will be 

making sets of four with 

playdough. Topic 

We are still looking at our 

homes this week. The children 

will be building a house using 

the big blocks.  

We will also be making a house 

for the three little pigs, using 

straw, sticks and blocks. We will 

also be drawing who lives in our 

house. 

Can you ask your child to retell the story 

of ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea?’ 

Can they draw their favourite part? 

We are looking forward to 

holding our online parent 

meeting on Tuesday and 

Thursday this week to discuss 

your child’s progress so far 

this term. 

Messages 

Home Learning 


